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Dear Galena Park Elementary Families, 
 
I hope you’re ready for a great school year here at GPE where our theme is “Think Bigger, Go 
Beyond!”  We are extremely excited to welcome each and every one of you back!  We are hoping for 
a more normal school year after the challenges that we’ve faced the last two years.  
 
When you return, you will see some familiar faces, but over the summer we have hired some new 
team members.   I look forward to the contributions that they will make to our school community. 
 
The following will remain the same as in year’s past:   
• Students will be required to wear school uniforms (please see the school website for details). 
• All student backpacks or over-sized bags/purses must be see through (clear or mesh only). 
• Breakfast and lunch will be free of charge for all students, regardless of income.    

 
Our annual Meet the Teacher will be on August 9th from 4:00-5:30 pm.  During this event, you may- 
• Tour the school and meet your child’s teacher, 
• Drop off school supplies with your child’s teacher (please see the school website for lists), 
• Receive information on student arrival and dismissal procedures, 
• Order the new spirit shirt ($12), 
• Collect your car rider information, 
• Receive information on our after school ACE Program, 
• Complete a volunteer background check form.  

 
We thank you for your support in making this year another awesome one! If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 832-386-1670.  
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
 
Mr. Rocha and Mrs. Crockett  
 
 
 
P.S. The first day of school is Thursday, August 11th. 


